
SOLEMNITY OF THE BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST

“Be Reconciled to God” (2 Cor 5:20)

Saturday June 13

4:30 pm For the repose of the soul of Rene Heymans

by Mr & Mrs. Heymans

4:30 pm For the intentions of Bernard Mascaro by

the James Family

Sunday June 14

9:00 am  For the special intentions of our Pastor

and fellow Parishioners by the Cogan Family

10:45 am For the special intentions of the

Parishioners by the Pastor

Tuesday June 16

 7:00 pm NO MASS

Wednesday June 17 St. Thomas Aquinas

9:00 am For the intentions of Fr. Simon Lobo 

by Fr. Tim

Thursday June 18

9:00 am For the repose of the soul of Joseph

Jeffrey by the James Family

Friday June 19 Mother Teresa Catholic School

9:00 am For the intentions of all Priests 

Saturday June 20

4:30 pm For the special intentions of the

Parishioners by the Pastor

Sunday June 21

9:00 am In thanksgiving for Fathers, Grandfathers

and Godfathers by the James Family

10:45 am For the repose of the soul of Gerry

Phillips by Nancy and Roger Masters

Jacinthe Bourbonnais, Ray Lanoue, Ken

Gaydamack,  Cory   VandenHanenberg,

Teresa Morris, Jack Tyo, Jerry Phillips and

Pat Gates.

If you would  like a name added to this list please call the

office.

`YOUR OFFERINGS FOR

June 6/7- $2936.74

Thank you for your generosity & support

CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE: 

STRAWBERRY TEA

Sunday, June 28th after 9 am & 10:45am.

Masses until 1 pm.

THIS WEEK AT OUR LADY’s...
Sunday June 14 - Corpus Christi Procession after 9 am

Mass, Picnic 12 noon Parish

Friday June 19- KofC Council Tenth Year Anniversary &

Ladies Appreciation Night 7:00 pm

Saturday June 20 - Youth Teams of Our Lady 5:30 pm

Sunday June 21 - Baptisms 12 noon

NEXT WEEK AT OUR LADY’s...
Wednesday June 24 - Last day of school for MTCS and St.

Thomas

Sunday June 28 - Baptism’s 12 noon, CWL Strawberry Tea

Parish

gggg THIS TUESDAY, JUNE 16TH - 7 PM. MASS IS CANCELLED

(Fr. Tim away) but for those interested, there is Mass in

Chesterville at St. Mary of the Presentation at ???????

ggggSPIRITUAL LIBRARY - NEW BOOKS...

ADULT BOOKS:

Reaching Out: The Three Movements of the Spiritual Life - 

Henri J. M. Nouwen, 

The Shattered Lantern: Rediscovering a Felt Presence of

god - Ronald Rolheiser, 

When the Lord Speaks to the Heart: Unpublished Notebooks

- Gaston Courtois, Rome Sweet Rome: Our Journey to

Catholicism - Scott & Kimberly Hahn,

 A Host of Angels: treasures of the Vatican Library (book

Illustration) - Turner Publishing, 

ADULT DVD’S

Gospel artists: we are Called to be Holy - Salt and Light

Television, 

A Hand of Peace: Pope Pius the XII and the Holocaust - salt

and Light Television

g END OF SCHOOL YEAR MASS: We are invited to join the

staff and students of Mother Teresa School at Mass

celebrating the closing of the school year: June 19th - 9:00

am, the feast of the Sacred Heart of Jesus and also the

beginning of the year of priesthood proclaimed by Pope

Benedict.

g CHECK OUT OUR COMMUNITY SERVICES BULLETIN

BOARD for parishioners downstairs in the Church Hall. Just

take a look at the local news summer daycare, garage

sales, summer camps and local news

g DOROTHY LUDLOW : Life is Not A Dress Rehearsal, A

Time Of Healing. Cd’s are available to be purchased at a

cost of $20.00. For sale in the foyer after Mass or in the

office with Kristine 445-3054.



June 14, 2009

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

I would like to explain some of my remarks from

last week’s homily and the part on modesty, specifically,

my use of the word “scum.”  I wanted to use strong

language to express the problem of lust in our culture, the

lust in the hearts of men that leads them to look upon

women as objects instead of persons.  I did not mean to

imply that any of these men, or any human being, is or

could be “scum.”  It is too late to take back these words,

but at least on the written copy of my homily, I have

changed the wording to “I don’t want my sisters in Christ

to be slimed by men who are slaves of lust.”  As it has been

pointed out to me, we must pray for these men, and as

men and women, as brothers and sisters in Christ, work

together to purify our hearts and our gazes.  As the

Catechism puts it, “purity of heart . . . enables us to see

according to God . . . it lets us perceive the human body –

ours and our neighbour’s – as a temple of the Holy Spirit, as

a manifestation of divine beauty (#2519). Fr. Tim

On an entirely different note, for the readers in our

parish, I would like to propose a CATHOLIC BOOK CLUB ON

DANTE, and offer the unique opportunity to read the

greatest Catholic writer in history, and his famous trilogy,

The Divine Comedy.  I am planning to re-read it, and invite

others to join me.

On the sixth centenary of the poet’s death, Pope

Benedict XV wrote: “while there is no lack of great

Catholic poets who combine the useful with the enjoyable,

Dante has the singular merit that while he fascinates the

reader with wonderful variety of pictures, with

marvellously lifelike colouring, with supreme expression

and thought, he draws him also to the love of Christian

knowledge, and all know how he said openly that he

composed his poem to bring to all ‘vital nourishment.’ And

we know now too how, through God's grace, even in recent

times, many who were far from, though not averse to Jesus

Christ, and studied with affection the Divina Commedia,

began by admiring the truths of the Catholic Faith and

finished by throwing themselves with enthusiasm into the

arms of the Church” (In Praeclara Summorum, #8).

The Book Club would consist of independent

reading.  I propose that we meet 3 times for discussion,

one for each book.  It think three months is enough to read

each one, so we could tentatively meet in late August or

early September to discuss The Inferno.  We will be reading

the translation by Hollander, published by Anchor Books,

and available through Amazon for $15-20 each.  Let me

know if you are interested!              Fr. Tim

g ALMS FOR THE POOR BOX donations for the months of

April May & June will be donated to Action Life. Thank you

for your generosity!

g SUMMER IS HERE! Have you thought of switching to

AUTOMATIC WITHDRAWAL? It’s a simple way to continue to

support the parish while you are away on holidays! So if you

can help by continuing your summer donations or increasing

your weekly collection by a loonie or toonie, it would be

greatly appreciated. You can simply complete the

automatic withdrawal form on our parish website

www.olmm.ca.

 gggg ATTENTION ALTAR SERVERS: As there is no server

schedule, please try to volunteer over the summer if you

see that there are no servers at Mass.  Father needs your

help.  Thank you so much for all your efforts this year -

have a good summer! The next Altar Server Workshop will

be in October 2009.

gggg THE CHILDREN’S LITURGY OF THE WORD PROGRAM at

the 9:00 & 10:45 am. Masses will be on summer vacation

after Sun., June 21st. We will resume in September, the

first Sunday after Labour Day. We would like to extend a

special thanks to all our leaders who did an awesome job

with assisting in Children’s Liturgy.

IN NEED OF VOLUNTEERS...

BAPTISM: We are looking for parishioners to join the

Baptism team. This would be approx. 4 hours every two to

three months. For more information please call the office

445-3054

 COFFEE SUNDAY: We are looking for a co-ordinator or

maybe a team of co-ordinators to help organize Coffee

Sunday. Please call Kristine in the office for details.

445-3054

g CHECK OUT OUR COMMUNITY SERVICES BULLETIN

BOARD for parishioners downstairs in the Church Hall. Just

take a look at the local news summer daycare, garage sales,

summer camps and local news.

OTHER INFORMATION RECEIVED:

MUSIC CONCERT: Sunday, June 21, 3:00 p.m. at the

Dominican University College Church, 96 Empress Avenue,

Ottawa. Music from famous composers such as Mozart, J.S.

Bach, Th. Dubois, and Thomas Tallis.

Tickets: $15.00. - may be purchased in advance, reserved

or at the door.

Info: 1-877-MY-CHOIR (1-877- 692-4647). 

Other inquiries: niloc@magma.ca or ansiroi@gmail.com

gRUSSELL AA MEETINGS: Mondays and Saturdays at 8 pm.

Location: Russell United Church, Mill Street. For

Information with confidentiality call Gib at 613-445-8008.


